
PO Box 95009 South Jordan Utah 84095-0009   801-461-0171 office@pinemeadowwater.com 
 

Pine Meadow Mutual Water Company 

 

November 29, 2017 

 

Subject: Drinking Water Source Protection Program 
 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

Pine Meadow Mutual Water Company obtains its culinary drinking water from high quality 

wells and springs within the service area of Pine Meadow Mutual Water Company.  The 

Company believes these sources of drinking water are very valuable and has developed a plan to 

protect them from contamination.  Part of this plan is to educate those people on ways to better 

protect the ground water that live within the water source collection areas.  We believe it is in 

everyone’s best interest to protect the ground water from contamination.  The Company will 

periodically send you informational materials and specific requests to help protect all our sources 

of drinking water. 

 

The Company requests that you follow several safeguards including: 

 

 Do not use septic cleaners in septic systems. 

 Utilize State an approved business for waste disposal. 

 Notify Pine Meadow Mutual Water in the event of a leak or spill. 

 Use chemicals in accordance with manufacturer’s directions and dosages including 

fertilizers and pesticides. 

 Store chemical and or fuel containers indoors, either on impervious surfaces or on shelves 

over an impervious floor. 

 Install backflow prevention devices on domestic wells 

 Notify Pine Meadow Mutual Water Company if a well becomes abandoned 

 

We sincerely appreciate your efforts in protecting the ground water supply that we all utilize.  If 

you have any questions or if we can assist you in any way please contact me at 801-641-0111. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brody Blonquist 

Water System Manager 
    

 

 

 


